Communication: C17
Committee of the Whole (PM)
December 6, 2022

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca Item #3
To: Jacquelyn Gillis

Subject: FW: [External] RioCan colossus development

Date: Thursday, December 1, 2022 3:42:22 PM

----- Original Message-----

From: Rosanna DeFrancesca <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>
Sent: Thursday, December 01, 2022 3:27 PM

To: Gino Pecora
Cc: Rosanna DeFrancesca <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>; Clerks@vaughan.ca; Nancy Tamburini
<Nancy.Tamburini@vaughan.ca>; Anna Commisso <Anna.Commisso@vaughan.ca>

Subject: RE: [External] RioCan colossus development

Hi Gino,

Hope you and your family are doing well. Yes, I do recall our conversation about this. I do appreciate you taking the
time to send in your comments.

They will be included on the agenda in Tuesday’s public hearing.

Thanks again,
Rosanna

Rosanna DeFrancesca
905-832-8585 x8339 | rosanna.defrancesca@vaughan.ca

City of Vaughan | Ward 3 Councillor
2141 Major Mackenzie Drive., Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1

To subscribe to my E-Newsletter click here.

From: Gino Pecora

Sent: Wednesday, November 30, 2022 3:53 PM

To: Rosanna DeFrancesca <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] RioCan colossus development

Hi Rosanna we’ve spoken before about all this development around Hwy 7 and jane and Hwy 7 and weston rd.
Please don’t let this happen. My whole family voted for you and mr Delduca. There are enough condominiums as
we stand right now in this area. Traffic is horrible at all times can you imagine another 5 or 6 new monster
condominiums. Please this cannot happen. When will it end. The chaos the unsightly view of monster buildings the
number of cars the number of people and crime that will come with these buildings. Please stop this development
that’s my opinion thanks Rosanna. I will also forward my opinion to Mr. Delduca.

Sent from my iPhone



